
Tuesday 19th September 2023

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

Re: School Uniform

I am writing to update you with information about our new school uniform
provider Khalsa Schoolwear who will now supply the federation schools with
uniforms. This will take effect from Monday 2nd October 2023. Khalsa
Schoolwear is a local based family run company based in Hackney serving over
50 schools since 1986.

They have a school shop where uniform items will be able to be purchased in
Bethnal Green as well as online. Details of which I will share with you over the
coming weeks. Each school will hold a small amount of uniform stock and also
make available recycled pieces FREE of charge to families.

https://khalsaschoolwear.co.uk/

In the meantime, please note that you will still be able to place uniform orders
with our current provider Your School Uniform until Friday 29th September 2023.
The last day for returns to be received for processing is Tuesday 31st October.

Kind regards,

Derek Hewie
Headteacher

https://khalsaschoolwear.co.uk/

